Junior ACYDA Report-1982

Since becoming A.C.Y.O.A. less than one year ago we have accomplished a great deal. Becoming AC.Y.O.A. has not only brought us together as a group, but has given us the opportunity to meet and make friends with Armenian Youth from all over the North East.

We attended sports Weekends in Watertown Mass in May, and Providence in October. We made a joint venture to Riverside Amusement Park with the Hartford juniors. The Trumbull chapter has regularly sent representatives to meetings of the Regional Board.

We have become a close group of friends through various activities amongst ourselves. Some of these include a field day, going to the movies, and holding a car wash. We brought in a local policeman to talk about drugs and alcohol and put together two Christmas day baskets for the needy.

Christmas day baskets for the needy.

We have, of course made every effort to be of service to the church, sponsoring a Mother's Day Dinner as well as donating a coffee hour. As a group we cleaned up the picnic grounds, helped out at the church Picnic in August, and took charge of the Clean-up for the Bazaar. We recently held an A.C.Y.O.A. Day at church where the group was able to perform many of the duties involved in the Badarak, including the passing of the plates, voghchun, passing out the mas.

- OVER -

we are now very proud to give our first donation as the Trumbull A.C.Y.O.A. juniors of two hundred fifty dollars.

Respectfully salamitted, Mark & Maljanian

Chairman, Trumbull A.C.Y.OA. Juniors.

1 - Mark -

4

v .

201